
 

 

Veolia will not sell its 29.9% 
 
Veolia reiterates this evening that the 29.9% that it owns in the capital of Suez are not and will not be for                      
sale​: they constitute the first step in the inevitable construction, and under French control, of the world champion                  
of ecological transformation; they are not an element of financial strategy. 
 
Any project which would directly or indirectly involve the sale by Veolia of its stake in Suez, or other transfers                    
distorting the industrial project that the Group is carrying out, is considered hostile by Veolia. 
 
Antoine Frérot declared: "I remain open to discussion with the Board of Directors of Suez within the framework of                   
the project that I sent them last week". 
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